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The Accreditation & Institutional Quality (AIQ) committee held its last meeting of the year on 

Tuesday, April 23rd, at 3:30 pm. 

 

Vision for Success Alignment 

• The Vision for Success document was submitted for the May Board of Trustees meeting 

by Vice President Rozell (Please see attachment). 

• The VfS document will be added to the Strategic Directions report as an attachment to 

further demonstrate alignment between our college’s strategic plans and the Chancellor’s 

Vision. 

BC Services Survey 

• The BC services survey results are in! AIQ is working to compile and redact the 

comments, so they are not yet ready for distribution. 

• The quantitative results are shared as an attachment to this file. The results are also 

available via Tableau:  

https://public.tableau.com/profile/almalivingston#!/vizhome/BCAccreditationSurvey2019

/AllQuestions-Charts 
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